
 
             

 
 
   
 
 
 
                                                                         April 21, 2016 
                                                                         Ref: COP 4-16 

 
  

 
Mrs. Annette Deglow 
College Glen Neighborhood Association 
8424 Olivet Court 
Sacramento, CA  95826 
 
Dear Mrs. Deglow: 
 
The Sacramento Police Department is honored to partner with the College Glen Neighborhood Association 
by installing POD Cameras in your neighborhood as part of a crime prevention pilot project.  The intent of 
this program is to determine if the cameras will have an effect on helping to discourage crime in your 
community.  
 
I assure you that the cameras will not be transferred to other locations unless mutually agreed upon by you 
and the Police Department. 
 
Thank you for your dedication and commitment towards Making Sacramento the Safest Big City in 
California! 
      Sincerely 
 
 
 
      Samuel D. Somers Jr. 
      Chief of Police  
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The Mission of the Sacramento Police Department is to work in partnership with the Community to 
protect life and property, solve neighborhood problems, and enhance the quality of life in our City. 
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